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Join us for an informative PARENT ONLY talk on how to help parents navigate their 

child’s hyper-sexual culture and use of social media in today’s world. Information will 

be shared on how to understand this culture and ways to introduce discussions with 

your child about making wise choices when using social media and the Internet. 

CAUTION:  FOR PARENTS ONLY – SENSITIVE MATERIALS WILL BE DISCUSSED. 


